MOUNT EBAL MEMORIAL ASSOCIATION DENTON, NORTH CAROLINA

May 26, 1964

Friend, did you know that the ANNUAL MEMORIAL AND HOMECOMING SERVICES will be held at MOUNT EBAL CHURCH on Sunday, June 7, 1964, beginning at 11:30 a.m.?

This notice is to serve as a reminder just in case you had not thought about our ANNUAL HOMECOMING — where we get to renew old friendships and E A T together.

As usual, the Morning Worship Service will begin promptly at 11:30, and the PICNIC DINNER under the big oak tree will follow immediately. The Memorial Service and business meeting will be held after lunch. You will be pleased to know that Rev. C. E. Ridge will have charge and preach at the morning service. Brother Ridge has been very faithful to us for the last few years and has been our speaker in 1961 and 1962. All of us will be glad to have him back again this year.

Three of our members have died since last year, and there are possibly others that we did not hear about.

Mr. F. B. Sexton Mr. Duckery Sexton Mrs. Lonnie (Glay) Newsom Raeford, N. C. McBee, S. C.

Denton, N. C.

All of these have attended many of our meetings and will certainly be missed.

Make your plans now to attend and bring a basket full of the usual good things to eat.

We are looking forward to seeing you on JUNE 7th for a day of worship and fellowship together.

Yours very truly,

H. Ames Sexton, President